










































Tracey Alves

From: Dan Pelletier 

Sent: 

To: 

Thursday, July 16, 2020 12:46 PM 

Tracey Alves

Subject: (Packet) FW: Update on Nexamp 2/3 

From: Liz Argo <largo@cvecinc.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 5:47 PM 

To: Charles Nutter <cnutter@nexamp.com> 

Cc: Dan Pelletier <dpelletier@harwichwater.com>; 'dmahoney@townofsandwich.net' 

<dmahoney@townofsandwich.net> 

Subject: RE: Update on Nexamp 2/3 

Absolutely fantastic!!!!! Is there a DAS we can sign into? 

Thank You, 

Li£ 

Liz Argo 

Executive Director 

The Cape & Vineyard Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

23H2 White's Path, Suite 2 

South Yarmouth, MA 02664 

774-722-1812

From: Charles Nutter <cnutter@nexamp.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 4:56 PM 

To: Liz Argo <largo@cvecinc.org> 

Cc: Dan Pelletier <dpelletier@harwichwater.com>; 'dmahoney@townofsandwich.net' 

<dmahoney@townofsandwich.net> 

Subject: RE: Update on Nexamp 2/3 

Hi Liz, 

Good news before the holiday! Our interconnection folks tell me that we had a successful witness test and received PTO 

from Eversource. 

Electricity is flowing and credits are being generated at long last. 

Best, 
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